Workshop Meeting
Tuesday, July 23, 2019
The Workshop Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners was held on Tuesday, 
July 23, 2019 at Fire District Headquarters, 1 Leverich Place, Huntington, NY.  Present were Chairman Andre Sorrentino, Vice Chairman Thomas Brown, Commissioners Edmund M. Erickson, Thomas Collins and Michael Plant.  Secretary/Deputy Treasurer Karla Wright was also in attendance.  

The Workshop Meeting began with a Salute to the Flag and was called to order at 7pm.
· Request the Board approve the July Workshop/Early bills.  After a motion by Comm. Collins, seconded by Comm. Plant the Board approved the July Workshop/Early bills.  Motion unanimously carried.
· Request the Board approve the following Capital Reserve Buildings & Grounds invoice. 

· Crown Waterproofing, Inc in the amount of $17,860

After a motion by Comm. Brown, seconded by Comm. Plant the Board approved the payment of $17,860 to  Crown Waterproofing, Inc.  Motion unanimously carried.

· Request the Board approve the following Bond Account invoice.  

· Riverhead Building Supply Corp. in the amount of $55.84

After a motion by Comm. Erickson, seconded by Comm. Collins the Board approved the payment of $55.84 to Riverhead Building Supply Corp.  Motion unanimously carried. 

· Request the Board approve the replenishment of $200 to the NYS Department of Motor Vehicles for the LENS Program which verifies all driver’s licenses for members.  After a motion by Comm. Erickson, seconded by Comm. Plant the Board approved the payment of $200 to the NYS Department of Motor Vehicles.  Motion unanimously carried. 
· Rich Fernandez was medical cleared to return to duty effective 7/11/19.
· Request the Board approve the expenditure of $100 to the Huntington Fire Department for the sponsorship of a page in the 175th yearbook.  After a motion by Comm. Collins, seconded by Comm. Plant the Board approved the expenditure of $100 to the Huntington Fire Department.  Motion unanimously carried. 
· Request the Board approve the use of H2M Architects & Engineering for the Professional Engineering Due Diligence Services on Oakwood Road at a cost of $10,000.  After a motion by Comm. Plant, seconded by Comm. Brown the Board approved H2M Architects & Engineering for due diligence services.  Joe Frank to review the contract in detail.  Motion unanimously carried. 
After a motion by Comm. Brown, seconded by Comm. Plant the meeting was adjourned at 7:20 pm.







Respectfully Submitted,







Karla E. Wright







Fire District Secretary/Deputy Treasurer
cc:  Joseph Frank, Attorney at Law   


